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7 March 2019 

 

To:  Community Preservation Committee 

From: Heinz Proft, Natural Resources Director 

RE:  March 14th, Hinckley’s Pond Remediation & Public Access project update        

 

 

Hinckley’s Pond Remediation & Public Access Project, 2018 Article #57 

 

Project reviewed and commented on by Harwich Conservation Commission as well the Natural 

Heritage & Endangered Species Program (NHESP). 

 

Project Budget: $650,000  

 

Committed Expenses:  $4,000 spent on NHESP filing fee. 

 

Received approval from both NHESP and Harwich Conservation Commission to proceed.  

 

Scheduled -- $525,000 for Alum treatment 

                      $  25,000 for pre-treatment and post-treatment monitoring 

                      $  75,000  for landside improvements and access  

 

RFP scheduled to go out March 15th, 2019 for Alum treatment. 

 

Bids are due by April 11th, 2019 @ 2:00pm 

 

Landside work – Conservation Agent will delineate the wetland and then have an engineer/surveyor to 

the site plan.  Scheduled April 2018.  That will go in front of the conservation commission for 

approval.  Anticipated to come in under budget.  

 

                    

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Heinz Proft 

Natural Resources Director 

Natural Resources 

Town of Harwich 
715 Main Street ∙ P.O. Box 207 

Harwich Port, MA 02646 

(508) 430-7532 ∙ Fax (508) 430-7535 
 


